PACIFIC LITTLE LEAGUE
CO-ED BASKETBALL PROGRAM

Coleman Elementary Nike Elementary Robertsville Elementary

Truman Elementary Zitzman Elementary

Registration for 2019-2020
Season
Grades 1, 2, 3, and 4
Wednesday, October 9, 2019
Zitzman Elementary School
Cafeteria

The purpose of this letter is to inform parents and students about our annual Pacific Little League Co-
Ed Basketball Program. Girls and boys in grades first through fourth from our elementary buildings are
eligible to participate. This program relies on parents for coaching and organizing practices. Several
elementary gymnasiums will be available for evening practices during the week. Actual games will be
played on Saturdays at Riverbend School (2085 Highway N in Pacific).

Student participation will determine program organization and scheduling of games. Students in first
and second grades will form teams to compete against each other, as will third and fourth grades. After
teams are chosen, practices will start in December. With large numbers and limited practice time, the
basketball season for first and second grades will precede that of third and fourth grades. League
games will start in January after Winter Break for first and second grades and conclude in February.
Third and fourth grades will begin games in late February and finish in March.

Registration night will be Wednesday October 9th, from 6:00-7:00 PM at Zitzman Elementary School
in the cafeteria. If your child is planning to participate, we ask that you register at this time. There will
be a $35.00 fee due at registration for each student participating which includes a t-shirt. Cash
will be accepted or checks/money orders can be made out to Pacific Little League Basketball. Please
do not send the registration fee to your child’s school.

There will be a registration form to fill out that night and a t-shirt size will be needed for ordering. There
will be a special sign-up sheet for those adults interested in coaching. Any questions or concerns can
be directed to Phil Gilcrease at 636-393-9155.

We hope to see everyone on Wednesday October 9th!

Coach Gilcrease




